
Tellico Village Golf
World Class Golf at a Value 

GAC Meeting – December 13th, 2021



} Welcome & Opening Comments 
} Approval of Minutes  
} Golf Rounds and Financial Report 
} Golf Advisory Committee Updates 
◦ Goals and Objectives 
◦ Committee Liaisons Reports 

� FAC – Ron Coles/ Chris Sykes  
� LRPAC – Bob Brunetti 
� CAC – Larry Fox 
� RAC – Rose Howard 
� Other? 

◦ Tellico Village Handicap Committee 
� Winter Score Posting 

} Golf Operations Updates – C. Sykes 
◦ Winter Dress Code 
◦ Golf Cart Policies and Standards 
◦ Golf Calendar Updates/ Recaps/ Upcoming Events 

� Available on the www.golftellicovillage.com website 
} Golf Course Updates – Golf Supers
} Golf Marketing Updates 
} Other? 

http://www.golftellicovillage.com/


Approval of November Minutes 



Approval of November Minutes 



Ø Unusually dry November that felt mild, but temperatures were actually 4 degrees below the 
7-year average. Rounds were slightly behind 2020 when conditions were both mild and dry. 

Ø Rainfall for month – only .86” @ Toqua over 4 rain events, which lead up to 0 days of CPO. 
Annual rainfall is at 49.25” at Toqua, which is slightly ahead of normal but much drier than 
the past few seasons. An excellent weather year for golf with no real extremes. 



2022 – budget 85,962
2021 – budgeted 78,107,  forecasting 105,000 
2020 – 102,770 
2019 – 75,351 
5 yr. average 2015-2019 – 71,740





} BOD would like to see some level of business plan sometime 
in the first quarter of 2022 for the proposed ‘Golf 
Entertainment and Training Facility’(G.E.T.) currently slated 
for 2023. Larry Fox has offered to serve as GAC Project 
Liaison and Carla Johnson has offered her assistance with 
fundraising. Things are progressing as the site plan is 
completed for which our golf architect is putting together 
budget for earthwork. The building concept is completed as 
well, and a building architect is working on renderings for the 
building. 



} 2021 GAC Members (3-year terms)  
◦ Bob Brunetti – 2021 (Elected to BOD – Howard Higby has offered to come back on in an official capacity) 

◦ Rose Howard – 2021 (Recommending for a second term to represent 9-hole ladies)  

◦ Daryl Blevins – 2022 

◦ Ron Coles – 2023

◦ Larry Fox – 2023

◦ Anne Parkhill – 2023

◦ Ricky Moore – 2023 

} Election of Officers – will facilitate in January or February 

} Committee Liaisons – can place in February as needed
◦ Finance – Ron Coles 

◦ Long-Range Planning – TBD – will need strong golf presence to ensure we secure the future 

◦ Recreation – Rose Howard 

◦ Communications – Larry Fox 

} 2022 Goals and Objectives – brainstorm and will finalize in February 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS AND CONTINUED SUPPORT OF TELLICO VILLAGE GOLF! 



} 2021 Goals and Objectives
1. Golf Course Value Statement – further Qualify and Quantify (Big for golf moving forward to Quantify total financial impact to 

all Villagers, not just golfers) 

2. Develop Maintenance Guidelines for Golf Course and Landscape Maintenance Activities (Support Routine activities) 

3. Continue to refine LRIP for all areas (Support Golf Projects) 
a. Golf carts – improve program for major touch point related to overall golf experience 
b. Complete F9 Bunkers at Kahite 
c. Golf Training Facility plans 

4. Marketing and Communications 
a. Strategically target golfers for future Tellico Village Residents 
b. Continue to expand-improve overall communications 

5. Golf Programming (revenue) 
a. Continue to evaluate and properly position Unlimited Programs 
b. Continue to expand Player Development Programming 
c. Continue to expand non-traditional Golf Opportunities 

6. TEAM
a. Develop working relationship with Golf Management Team – orientation/ onboarding 
b. BOD and all advisory committee relations 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS AND CONTINUED SUPPORT OF TELLICO VILLAGE GOLF! 

Recommendations for 2022? 



ØCommittee Liaisons Reports 
oFAC – Ron Coles/ Chris Sykes  
oLRPAC – Bob Brunetti 
oCAC – Larry Fox 
oRAC – Rose Howard 



Tellico Village Handicap Committee 
• Chair – Howard Higby 
• MGA – Mark McMahan 
• LGA18 – Nancy McDaniel 
• LGA9 – Penny Manczko 

www.usga.org/handicapping

Last years winter posting announcement

http://www.usga.org/handicapping


Golf Operations Updates



GENTLEMEN
Acceptable: Shirts with a collar and sleeves, mocks and golf crew polos (i.e. Tiger 
Woods) are considered appropriate golf attire. Sweatshirts and hoodies are acceptable 
for winter attire.  Slacks, dress denim and golf shorts up to four inches above the knee 
are considered appropriate golf attire. 

Unacceptable: tank tops, tee shirts, fishnet tops, cut-offs, overalls, sweatpants, swim 
trunks, tennis shorts or other athletic shorts more than four inches above the knee and 
anything torn or tattered. 

LADIES
Acceptable: dresses, skirts, slacks, leggings, golf shorts up to six inches above the knee, 
dress denim, golf shirts, blouses and golf specific t-shirts are considered appropriate 
golf attire. 

Unacceptable: halter tops, tank tops, fishnet tops, cut-offs, bathing suits, sweatpants, 
short shorts, other athletics shorts or anything torn or tattered.





} Ron Coles and Anne Parkhill  have 
volunteered to assist with putting together a 
comprehensive policy for GAC review. 

} What we currently have in our ‘Golf Rule 
Book’ is lacking as there are no real standards 
in place (see excerpt below). 



} Golf Carts
1. To operate a golf cart, whether the property of the TVPOA or a member's cart, the player must be at

least eighteen years of age and have a valid driver's license. The player may he required to present the 
player's driver license to the Golf Shop. 

2. No more than two persons and two golf bags per golf cart are allowed, whether the cart is the
property of the TVPOA or a member's cart.

3. Golf carts used on the property of the TVPOA must be registered in the Golf Shop.
4. Only two (2) carts per foursomes or only one (1) cart per twosome is permitted. This is necessary to

ensure good flow of play and helps reduce the maintenance required on the course.
5. Good judgment, reasonable care and observation of TVPOA rules are expected of any .member or

guest when operating a cart whether rented or privately owned. Rental carts will be returned in good
condition or, if damaged, repaired at the renter's expense. Each member, guest or outside player
who rents a Tellico Village golf cart agrees to indemnify and hold TVPOA harmless from any and all 
damages, judgments, court costs and attorney's fees or other expenses incidental to and incurred by
TVPOA that arise from the misuse or improper operation of any golf cart by such member or guest.

6. Cart users are responsible for damage to the cart or damage to the course or TVPOA property
caused by misuse or improper operation of the cart. Cost of repair to the golf cart damaged by a
member, member's dependents or member's guest will be charged to that member.

7. Golf carts owned by TVPOA are rented for the express purpose of playing golf and may not be used
for any other purpose.



} Private Carts
9. All private carts must be operated in accordance with these rules.
10. All private carts are subject to inspection.
11. Private cart owners must use their golf cart when playing their home golf course. There

are two approved exceptions to this rule.
• If a private cart owner’s golf cart becomes inoperable; or
• If a spouse is using the golf cart at the home course and the golf cart is unavailable to the 

other spouse.
} Private golf carts that become inoperable must be repaired within one month.
9. Each member; guest or outside player who uses a private golf cart agrees to i ndemnify

and hold TVPOA harmless from any and all damages, judgments, court costs and
attorney's fees or other expenses incidental to and incurred by TVPOA that arise from
misuse or improper operation of any golf cart by such member or guest. The owner
must provide proof of liability coverage for the cart on TVPOA golf courses.

10. Only the owner of a private cart and his immediate family (i.e. those covered under the 
cart owner’s membership) are permitted to ride in the member's private cart by paying a 
private cart fee. The regular cart fee must be paid at the Golf Shop prior to play for any 
other "rider'' except when two private cart owners ride together.



Recent: 
} The 2021 Santa Claus Open was held at Tanasi Golf Club on Saturday, 

December 4th. We caught some good weather and had a full field of 112 
players. All players brought an unwrapped toy to be donated to the Toys for 
Tots program of Loudon County. 

Entire Calendar is available @ www.golftellicovillage.com

http://www.golftellicovillage.com/


Tellico Village has been selected to 
host the 2022 Tennessee Senior and 
Super Senior Four-Ball Championship. 
We are honored to host at Toqua Golf 
Club the week of May 16th – 20th





Golf Course Updates



} General Golf Course Updates 
◦ Toqua Golf Club
◦ Tanasi Golf Club 
◦ The Links @ Kahite 



Ø Big presence in 3rd Quarter Newsletter – ‘Record Pace’ 

Ø Monthly ‘Tellico Village Golf Talk’ – check out season finale  

Ø Constantly Updating Website

Golf Marketing-Communications 



• Other business?
• Any questions? 
• Thank you for all your support for Golf in Tellico Village! 


